
St. Peter’s CE Primary 
Academy, Hednesford

Arrangements for September
2023



Meet the Teacher slides
To help the children get to know a little about their new teacher before the new school year, we 
have prepared an introduction information sheet about them which you can share with your child in 
the coming days and over the summer. These can be found online at: https://www.stpeters-
keys.com/meet-the-teacher

https://www.stpeters-keys.com/meet-the-teacher




Entrance and Exits for 

Year Groups: 

September 2023

Entrance and exit for Years 
3 – 6. Pupils should be 
dropped off and collected 
from the lower KS2 
playground only.

Entrance and exit for Years 1 and 2. 
Pupils should be dropped off and 
collected from the KS1 playground 
accessed via Simcox Street or via the 
path from the EYFS entrance (in red).

Reception 
entrance and 
exit using the 
EYFS gates from 
Reservoir Road

Nursery entrance and exit 
using the main pedestrian 
access to the academy



Year 1 enter the building here and 
straight into their cloakroom

Year 2 enter the building here, down 
the steps and directly into their 

classrooms

Entrances
Years 1 and 2



Year 1P will be dismissed from this 
door at 3.10pm

Year 2 will be dismissed from these 
steps by staff at 3.10pmYear 1H will be dismissed from the 

castle gate at 3.10pm

Exits
Years 1 and 2



Years 3 to 6 should wait on the lower 
KS2 playground and then access their 

classrooms directly from the 
playground using both sets of steps. 
All children have been shown their 

access point and staff will be on hand 
to help at the start of term

Entrances
Years 3 to 6



Year 3 will be dismissed from these 
steps at 3.20pm

Year 5 will be dismissed from these 
steps at 3.25pm

Year 4 will be dismissed from these 
steps at 3.20pm

Year 6 will be dismissed from these 
steps at 3.25pm

Exits
Years 3 to 6



Nursery children should arrive (and be collected from) 
the main pedestrian access on Reservoir Road and 
enter to the Nursery garden on the right hand side

Entrance and Exit
Nursery



Reception children should arrive through the 
Reception Early Years entrance

Wednesday 6th September: Arrive 
9.30 – 10 am

Thursday 7th September onwards 
8.45 – 8.55am (normal times) 

Entrance
Reception



Mrs Brown’s Class (REB) will be dismissed from the 
Early Years door at 3pm

Mrs Hayward’s Class (REH) will be dismissed from 
their classroom door into the Nursery garden at 3pm

Exits
Reception



Contact Us

If you have any questions about the new 
academic year, please do not hesitate to contact 

the academy office or a member of the 
leadership team.

Your help and support will ensure that all our 
pupils make a great start to the new academic 

year.

Tel: 01543 227205

Email: contact@stpetersprimary.academy

• www.stpeters-keys.com

mailto:office@stpetersprimary.academy
http://www.stpeters-keys.com/

